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Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

March 22, 2018 

Frank and Casey Picheco 
12 Jeanetti Drive 
Derby, CT 06418 

RE: Nicholas Stewart Picheco 
The Casey-O'Brien New Haven County Chapter 
ofthe National Football Foundation Scholar-Athlete 2017-2018 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Picheco, 

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your son Nick, for his nomination and 
selection as one of the Casey-O'Brien New Haven County Chapter of the National Football 
Foundation Scholar-Athlete for 2017-2018. 

Having had the opportunity° to attend this event in past years, this award is one of the most 
selective of its kind, recognizing the best of the best amongst high school football players who 
perform at a high standard both on the ~eld and in the classroom. 

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Nick to our next Board meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, April 3, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle School Cafetorium. 

We are very proud of Nick's accomplishments! 

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education 
Martin Pascale, Principal, Derby High School 
file 


